
From: Yamagata, Joy C.
Sent: 4/9/2011 1:40:07 PM

'Clinton, Jeanne' (jeanne.clinton@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Besa, 
Athena (ABesa@semprautilities.com); Gaines, Mark 
(MGaines@SempraUtilities.com); Austria, Reginald
(RAustria@semprautilities.com); Fogel, Cathleen A. (cathleen.fogel@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Redacted

Cc:

'Baker, Simon'
(simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: RE: EE: Request for Extension - ED Gas PPP Data Request 

Thank you, the granting of the extension is much appreciated.

Joy Yamagata
Regulatory Manager
San Diego Gas & Electric Company
Southern California Gas Company
jyamagata@semprautilities.com

---- Original Message-----
From: Clinton, Jeanne lmailto:ieanne.clinton@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2011 12:38 PM
To: Yamagata, Joy C.; Clinton, Jeanne _______
Cc: Gaines, Mark; Besa, Athena; Austria, Reginald; 'Ramaiya, Shilpa R';|Redacted 
'Baker, Simon'; Yamagata, Joy C.
Subject: RE: EE: Request for Extension - ED Gas PPP Data Request

Fogel, Cathleen A.;

Hello, Joy. I think aa 3 day extension is quite acceptable, especially to ensure both complete information and a 
also provide a consolidated roll-up for Sempra and PG+E together.
So, "Yes" on the 14th. Hope this enables your personnel to enjoy more of the weekend, and that none are trying to 
get personal income taxes done at the same time. (;-) Jeanne

---- Original Message-----
From: "Yamagata, Joy C." <JYamagata@semprautilities.com>
To: "Clinton, Jeanne" <jeanne.clinton@cpuc.ca.gov>
Cc: "Gaines, Mark" <MGaines@SempraUtilities.com>; "Besa, Athena" <ABesa@.semprautilities.com>: "Austria.
Reginald" <RAustria@semprautilities.com>; '"Ramaiya, Shilpa R'" <SRRd@pge.com>; Redacted______

f'Fogel, Cathleen A." <cathleen.fogel@cpuc.ca.gov>; "'Baker, Simon'" 
<simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov>; "Yamagata, Joy C." <JYamagata@semprautilities.com>
Sent: 4/9/11 11:17 AM
Subject: EE: Request for Extension - ED Gas PPP Data Request

Redacted

Hi Jeanne,

SDG&E and SoCalGas are requesting an extension, until April 14, in which to submit the consolidated response 
to Energy Division's data request regarding the gas PPP sweep. With the timing of the request, the same resources 
that have been working on closing out the Company's accounting records at month end are also the same 
individuals that are involved in preparing responses. Everyone assigned has been diligently working on them, 
however, we would appreciate the extra time given the importance of the PPP issue to ensure that we can 
complete a thorough review of the responses and provide a coordinated and consolidated submittal to the CPUC.
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We have conferred with PG&E and they do not have an objection to the request for an extension.

We appreciate your consideration of this request. Thank you. Joy

Joy Yamagata
Regulatory Manager
San Diego Gas & Electric Company
Southern California Gas Company
jyamagata@semprautilities.com
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